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2011 Assessments 
Due January 1st

The Timarron Board has approved the 2011 
Budget with an $855 homeowner assessment.  The 
Crescent Royale Neighborhood Assessment is an 
additional $1275. Assessment statements were mailed 
the week after Thanksgiving to the owner address in 
our records. This address can be different from the 
newsletter address as the newsletter is mailed directly 
to the physical property address. Please watch your 
mail as account assessments are due January 1st of 
each year.  

Due to homeowner requests, the assessment mailing 
address is now a lockbox in Dallas. Please be sure 
to update your payment records and recognize the 
following lockbox address for assessment payments:

Timarron Owners Association, Inc.
C/O Principal Management Group

P.O. Box 660090
Dallas, TX 75266-0090

While ACH payments are convenient, the following 
criteria must be met to avoid online payment 
rejections:

1.	Bank account holder’s name should match the name 
we have for owner of record.

2.	Address of property address should match account 
address.
3.	Account number must match current account 
number.

Lastly, for safety reasons the Timarron office does 
not accept assessment payments so please allow plenty 
of time for mailing delays. 

Please feel free to call the office at (817) 424-3027 
to speak with either Melissa Prior or me with any 
questions.

Kathy Epperson
Timarron General Manager

Timarron
Annual 

Halloween 
Parade

On October 31st, Timarron held its 11th Annual Halloween Parade! 
Here are a few of the pictures from this event. To see additional 
pictures, please go to the photo section of the Timarron website at 
www.timarron-hoa.com.

(More Pics on Page 3)
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Newsletter Information
Editor
	 Kathy Epperson................Kepperson@principal-mgmt.com
Publisher
	 Peel, Inc........................ www.PEELinc.com, 888-687-6444
	 Advertising........advertising@PEELinc.com, 888-687-6444

Mission Statement
	 The Mission of the Timarron Owners Association is to provide 
its members a superior residential development with amenities, 
policies, and standards which maintain the quality of life for its 
neighborhoods, maximize the property values of its homeowners, 
and provide uniform administration and enforcement of its policies.  
The principle points of focus to fulfill the mission are to:

Administer strict but fair enforcement of covenants and 
restrictions
Maintain the high standards of Timarron landscaping and 
infrastructure
Respond to property owners particular needs and ideas
Maintain accountability to the elected neighborhood 
delegates

•

•

•
•

TOA Calendar

Bent Creek Clubhouse
December 7 	  Ladies Bridge, 9:00 – 3:00 pm
December 17 	  Couples Bridge, 7:00 – 10:00 pm
December 21 	 Pokeno, 7:00 – 10:00 pm
January 4 	  Ladies Bridge, 9:00 – 3:00 pm
January 14 	  Couples Bridge, 7:00 – 10:00 pm

Misc. Association Events
December 17th 	  On-site office closes at noon
December 24th 	  27th – On-site Office Closed for Christmas
December 31st 	  On-site Office Closed for New Years Eve

2010 Board of Directors
PRESIDENT...................................................... David Neely
VICE PRESIDENT............................................. Eric A. Karl
TREASURER................................................... Brad Harslem
SECRETARY....................................................Mark Woolley
ASST. SECRETARY.......................................... Marke Smith

Total average savings of

Come
in for a 
test save.

P097197TX 06/09

Let me show you how combining 
home and auto policies can add 
up to big savings. Like a good 
neighbor, State Farm is there.®

CALL FOR A QUOTE 24/7

State Farm Mutual Automobile Insurance Company, Bloomington, IL, State Farm Lloyds, Dallas, TX

Daniel E Sweeney, Agent
1500 W Southlake Blvd
Southlake, TX 76092
Bus: 817-251-9711

dan.sweeney.gyxt@statefarm.com $696*

*In Texas, State Farm Mutual Automobile Insurance Company sells auto insurance. State Farm Lloyds, homeowners
insurance.  Each insurance company has sole financial responsibility for its own products. Average annual household

savings based on a national 2009 survey of new policyholders who reported savings by switching to State Farm.

Timmaron Resident
for the past 10 years!

Trash Collection: 
Christmas Holiday 

Schedule
NORMAL 

SCHEDULE 
IN BOTH 

COLLEYVILLE & 
SOUTHLAKE
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*Voted “BEST ROOFER” for the 3rd year by the readers of Southlake Times*

Call TODAY for a complimentary roof inspection

Locally owned and operated since 2000

References available upon request

Quality Dependability Service

817-800-4802

Southlake Texas

Timarron
Annual 

Halloween 
Parade
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NOT AVAILABLE 
ONLINE

2011 Committee 
Appointments

At the January Board Meeting, Timarron Board Members are 
planning to appoint Members to the following Committees:

•	 Communications (Newsletter and Website)
•	 Facilities
•	 Finance
•	 Landscape
•	 Water (Sub-Committee Under Landscape)
•	 Lighting and Fountains
•	 Modification
•	 Tennis
•	 Social (Includes: 2011 Anniversary Party)

Due to publication deadlines, we are unable to provide additional 
information at this time. However, please refer to the Announcement 
page of the Timarron website (www.timarron-hoa.com) for additional 
information from December 15th until the 5th of January. 

ALERT! CURBSIDE HOUSE 
NUMBER PAINTING

Please alert your neighbors that Timarron homes may only use 
solid black with white numbers should they choose to paint addresses 
on curbing without any adornments. Please do not use alternatives as 
they are considered a violation.  Apparently a Dragon Club recently 
chose curb addresses for a fund raiser. If you choose to participate 
in this fundraiser, please ask that they do not include the Dragon 
logo on your curb address. Please show your school support in other 
ways. A third-party vendor periodically places notices on doors and 
mailboxes regarding address curbing.  This vendor is not affiliated 
with Timarron or any governmental agency.  

Zena Rucker 
Property Damage:

Just northeast of Timarron is acreage owned by Zena Rucker. 
Children are crossing the creek and defacing her property. On two 
occasions, her concrete lions were defaced with hammers chipping 
away at the ears, tail, etc. The first repair was $2,000.

While Zena has been very nice to the children, you can imagine 
her frustration. In addition to the vandalism, she prefers a natural 
habit. Thus, her property has lots of wild animals running in the 
woods and does not want a child to get hurt. Please speak with your 
children and be sure they are not one of the children entering Zena’s 
private property.
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Renovations Additions Kitchens Bathrooms

Since 1957, Sandlin has built families through new home
construction, remodeling and renovation. For three generations, 
our company has worked closely with homeowners to bring your 
ideas to life, dramatically increasing your love for your home and 
also its resale value. Every detail of home improvement is crucial; 

so is choosing a contractor with superior experience, 
quality and stability.

We design and craft home additions, complete-home 
renovations, and individually remodeled rooms.

Contact
Christopher Sandlin 

to schedule a
free consultation!

 (817) 727-3718
www.SandlinRemodeling.com

christopher@sandlinhomes.com

Award-Winning Work
Dedicated Craftsmanship
Full-Service Design Center
All Under One Roof!
FINANCING AVAILABLE

ACT NOW TO
EARN $2,000

IN TAX CREDITS
& REBATES

BEFORE THEY EXPIRE!
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(See all photos in COLOR online at www.peelinc.com!)

A DWI can cost up to $16,000. 
Sobering, isn’t it?

Personal Driver Service
Don’t be 
THAT Guy.

Backseat Drivers

Reasons to be
Life of the party service: 

Eliminate the risk and embarrassment of a 
DWI while at the same time experience the 
enjoyment of being dropped off and picked 
up at the front door everywhere you go. No 
parking hassles. A DWI is expensive, costing 
thousands of dollars. Hiring a priate driver is 
the responsible choice, saving you money, 
your career and possibly your life.

Sporting events/concerts: One
word… PARKING. Let’s face it, if the traffic 
doesn’t stress you out, the parking will.
We’ll drop you off in front and we will be 
there when you’re ready to go. Drink all 
the $6 beers you want!

Holiday parties: Be it corporate or private, hire a personal driver to run errands, 
pick up guests at the airport and insure everyone gets home safe.

Worry free medical appointments: 
This service is particularly helpful for 
physician and hospital appointments 
when it is recommended or required 
that you not drive after the medical visit/
procedure.

Senior driving limitations: Our
service is particularly helpful for senior 
citizens who choose not to drive or 
cannot drive. Our service provides 
the opportunity for seniors to maintain 
their independence, to get out and 
visit friends, go shopping, go to dinner, 
etc. in their own vehicles, without 
inconveniencing friends or relatives.

Your Car.  We Drive.  You Save.
Be transported in the comfort of your own 

vehicle by a professionally-trained driver at a 
fraction of the cost of hiring a limousine service. 

DrivenDFW is your affordable alternative.

Hire a personal driver for only $35/hr. Why get your
tinsel in a tangle?

Hire a DrivenDFW
professional
Designated Driver
and have a 
HAPPY and SAFE 
holiday season.

We recommend reservation requests be made 24 hours in 
advance of service. If you require a reservation in less than 
24 hours, we will make every attempt to accommodate you.

BE DRIVEN 877.257.3289
For more information and a complete list of FAQ’s

go to DrivenDFW.com.

The Highlands
2nd Annual Block Party!

On September 18th, homeowners on Silverwood Circle in The Highlands held 
their 2nd Annual Block Party! To see additional pictures from this event please go 
to the photo section of the Timarron website at www.timarron-hoa.com.
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Looking for the Perfect 
Christmas gift?

Serving Timarron and Southlake Residents for 12 years 

Let Eclectic-Maison Designs, LP, 
turn that old wood baluster into 

a beautiful iron staircase!

Reasonably priced and perfect for this 
Christmas Seasons gift giving!

Interior/Exterior Painting

Outdoor Living Spaces

Kitchen and Bath Updates

Custom Handscraped Hardwoods

Contact Karla Cogburn today for a free consultaion.
817.891.1023       kscogburn@verizon.net 

 ENERGETIC SALES REPRESENTATIVES

WANTED FOR WORKING FROM HOME, 
EARNING EXTRA INCOME, AND

SELLING ADS IN YOUR NEWSLETTER

WANTED

VISIT WWW.PEELINC.COM/JOBS.PHP FOR MORE INFORMATION

888-687-6444   www.PEELinc.com

REWARD
COMMISSION BASED INCOME

BY PEEL INC.

Attention Homeowners!  
New Associa Access® website enhancements are available at www.

timarron-hoa.com  As a registered user, you have access to real-time 
account information 24/7. This convenient service allows you to 
view your account balance, transaction history and more. There is 
an instantaneous transmission of data when a transaction is made 
on the account.  

Additionally, a new email alert feature is available which allows 
you to request that alerts be sent by email when account activity 
occurs.  

Visit www.timarron-hoa.com today and click the “Owner Login” 
link in the upper right hand corner of the page to access these new 
features.  Registered users can simply login and new users can set 
up an account.

Take advantage of the many features that are part of your 
Associa Community Website including the Community Calendar, 
Announcements, Photo Gallery, Phone Book, Document Library 
and much more!
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Call Lori Anderson Today!
Office (817) 488-6100
Fax (866) 543-7976
www.la-roofs.com

Call TODAY
for a FREE 

Quote!

Timarron 
Resident

Serving the DFW Metroplex

LA

5 Star
Outdoor Lighting

Let the professionals install 
your holiday lighting this season!

Health Briefs

Never too early to screen kids for  
high blood pressure

Children with high blood pressure may not feel sick or experience 
serious symptoms like adults, but if the condition goes untreated it 
could cause serious damage to their overall health later in life, said a 
pediatric hypertension specialist from Baylor College of Medicine.

“The good news is that we do not see heart attacks and strokes 
in children as a result of high blood pressure,” said Dr. Daniel Feig, 
associate professor of pediatrics - renal at BCM. “The bad news is that 
the blood pressure will continue to go up and could cause permanent 
damage to the heart and kidneys. Without intervention childhood 
hypertension almost always results in hypertension in adulthood.”

Beginning at age 3, children should be screened for high blood 
pressure at their annual check up, Feig said. If it is high, he or she will 
be asked to return a week later to see if the high readings persist.

If the child has elevated readings in three consecutive visits, he 

or she should have an evaluation for the cause of hypertension and 
risk of organ injury.

Diet and exercise modifications are common treatments for 
high blood pressure, but if this is insufficient, there are a variety of 
antihypertensive medications that have been tested and proven to 
be safe in the short- and long- term.

Teach kids to enjoy holiday treats in moderation
Cookies, chocolates and other treats seem to be within arm’s reach 

from Halloween to the end of year. But according to experts at Baylor 
College of Medicine, the holidays are no excuse for parents to let kids 
overeat and divert from their normal eating routine.

“You have to keep meals and snacks under some control no matter 
what day of the year it is,” said Dr. Karen Cullen, associate professor 
of pediatrics at the USDA/ARS Children’s Nutrition Research Center 
at BCM 

(Continued on Page 9)
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Health Briefs - (Continued from Page 8)

Be sure children are not overindulging on treats and therefore 
skipping regular meals, she said. Save holiday treats for scheduled 
snacks or after-meal deserts, and be sure that they are an appropriate 
portion size.

“One of the good things about the cookies, chocolates and breads 
that you receive as gifts is that you can freeze them for later use,” 
said Cullen.

Kids learn from watching their parents, so parents should be good 
role models. Parents should continue to serve regular balanced meals 
and snacks and eat with their children.

Exercise does the elderly body good
Exercise can’t stop the aging process, but experts at Baylor 

College of Medicine in Houston say that for the elderly, whether 
it’s weight training, walking, swimming or biking, 30 minutes 
of exercise three to five times a week is a good prescription 
for aging.“It’s never too late to start exercising,” said Dr. Robert 
Roush, an associate professor of medicine-geriatrics at BCM. “Being 
physically active and exercising regularly can help prevent or delay 
some diseases and disabilities as people age.”

Loss of muscle mass typically begins in the 30s or 40s. As muscles 
shrink, fat cells take their place and that leads to a slowdown in 

metabolism and weight gain even if caloric intake and expenditure 
remains the same.

“Any type of movement can be considered exercise, but resistance 
weight training has been shown to be the best way to reduce the loss 
of lean muscle,” Roush said.  

Early detection of glaucoma can save eyesight
Annual eye exams should include screenings for glaucoma, even for 

younger adults, because early detection can prevent long-term damage 
to sight, said ophthalmologists at Baylor College of Medicine.

“The biggest problem with glaucoma is that it’s a silent disease, 
a ‘sneak thief of sight,’” said Dr. Silvia Orengo-Nania, professor of 
ophthalmology in the Baylor Eye Clinic at BCM. “You could have 
visual damage occurring over time and not know it. Once damage 
occurs, it is irreversible and you will not be able to get any vision 
back that you have lost. This is why screening early is critical.”

Glaucoma usually occurs when increased pressure in the eye slowly 
destroys the optic nerve, damaging your ability to see, Orengo-Nania 
said. Approximately 2 million people in the United States are visually 
impaired by glaucoma. It is one of the leading causes of blindness. 
Treatment can help slow down, but not reverse impaired vision, 
Orengo-Nania said.
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DISCLAIMER: Articles and ads in this newsletter express the opinions of 
their authors and do not necessarily reflect the opinions of Peel, Inc. or its 
employees. Peel, Inc. is not responsible for the accuracy of any facts stated in 
articles submitted by others. The publisher also assumes no responsibility for 
the advertising content with this publication. All warranties and representations 
made in the advertising content are solely that of the advertiser and any such 
claims regarding its content should be taken up with the advertiser.
* The publisher assumes no liability with regard to its advertisers for misprints 
or failure to place advertising in this publication except for the actual cost of 
such advertising.
* Although every effort is taken to avoid mistakes and/or misprints, the publisher 
assumes no responsibility for any errors of information or typographical 
mistakes, except as limited to the cost of advertising as stated above or in the 
case of misinformation, a printed retraction/correction.
* Under no circumstances shall the publisher be held liable for incidental or 
consequential damages, inconvenience, loss of business or services, or any other 
liabilities from failure to publish, or from failure to publish in a timely manner, 
except as limited to liabilities stated above.

At no time will any source be allowed to use the  Timarron Community 
Newsletter contents, or loan said contents, to others in anyway, shape or form, 
nor in any media, website, print, film, e-mail, electrostatic copy, fax, or etc. 
for the purpose of solicitation, commercial use, or any use for profit, political 
campaigns, or other self amplification, under penalty of law without written 
or expressed permission from the Timarron Association and Peel, Inc. The 
information in the newsletter is exclusively for the private use of Timarron 
residents only. 

Thank You
to all the businesses who advertised with us 
in 2010 and made this newsletter possible. 

Merry Christmas!

Cooking Corner
Christmas Punch

Ingredients
	1 can concentrated white grape juice
	1 can concentrated cranberry juice
	3 liter bottle 7-up

Directions
Combine. Garnish with fresh black cherries.

•
•
•
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December 2010 

Relocation Specialist & Certified Luxury Home Marketing

atÇvç WxÇÇ|á 9 TááÉv|tàxá 
817-992-7889

Nancy.dennis@cbdfw.com 
www.NancyDennis.com

Wishing Timarron 
Happy Holidays & a Blessed New Year 
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Timarron’s #1 real estate
Company of ChoiCe

13-Year 
Timarron Resident

817-442-4244

inClude front yard maintanenCe with Biannual Color Change out

300 Silverwood Circle 
503 Everwood Court 
7201 Balmoral Drive 
2217 Collins Path 
7203 Stilton Court 
2205 Collins Path 
7300 Thames Trail 
7204 Majestic Manor 
604 Heatherglen Drive 
703 Longford Drive 
1206 Sarah Park Trail 
714 Longford Drive 
720 Nettleton Drive 

$350,000
$459,000
$579,000
$729,900
$749,950
$775,000
$799,900
$899,900
$409,900
$415,000
$415,000
$449,900
$450,000

707 Wyndsor Creek Drive 
721 Bryson Way 
718 Wyndsor Creek Drive 
719 Inwood Drive 
1475 Bent Trail Circle 
505 Northwood Trail 
811 Wentwood Drive 
315 Highland Oaks Circle 
1426 Kensington Court 
616 Logans Lane 
511 Regency Crossing 
802 Wentwood Drive 
1422 Kensington Court 

$465,000
$474,900
$479,900
$483,500
$495,800
$499,000
$499,900
$499,900
$539,000
$550,000
$550,000
$564,900
$575,000

1401 Waltham Drive 
1413 Kensington Court 
7305 Majestic Manor 
1417 Monarch Way 
612 Aberdeen Way 
1315 Avon Terrace 
1365 Bent Creek Drive 
526 Queensbury Turn 
1320 Regency Court 
515 Regency Crossing 
800 Aberdeen Way 
1512 Byron Nelson Pkwy 
225 Bent Creek Court 

$579,000
$600,000
$609,900
$625,000
$625,000
$625,000
$640,000
$650,000
$665,900
$675,000
$699,000
$750,000
$784,500

1415 Bentley Court 
413 Borders Court 
1212 Province Lane 
1205 Province Lane 
413 Bryn Meadows 
613 Fairway View Terrace 
1319 Eagle Bend 
1204 Strathmore Drive 
1208 Chadwick Crossing 
1409 Eagle Bend 
1708 Byron Nelson Pkwy 
1417 Eagle Bend 
1436 Eagle Bend 

$899,000
$1,075,000
$1,190,000
$1,200,000
$1,200,000
$1,250,000
$1,299,000
$1,300,000
$1,725,000
$1,850,000
$1,895,000
$1,999,000
$1,999,000

Available Timarron Residential Real Estate

 Statistics as reported by NTREIS as of November 19, 2010

706 Ashleigh Lane $370,000 1570 Bent Creek Drive  $850,000 627 Fairway View Terrace $921,500 
 Statistics as reported by NTREIS as of November 19, 2010

Timarron Real Estate October 2010 Sales Statistics

526 QueensBury turn

$650,000

Backs to

GreenBelt

511 regenCy Crossing

$550,000

on the

9th Fairway

Featured Timarron Crescent Royale ListingsFeatured Timarron Crescent Royale Listings


